
 

 
 

 

TRILLIUM HEALTH PARTNERS CELEBRATES AMAZING YEAR  

IN RACE TO TRANSFORM HEALTH CARE 
 
(Mississauga, ON), June 6, 2016 – Trillium Health Partners (THP) has crossed the finish line at the 
end of another great year, having made significant progress in advancing a new kind of health care.   
 
THP celebrated its accomplishments with Olympic gold medalist and TV host, Jon Montgomery, who 
spent the day meeting with frontline staff and delivered the keynote address at the hospital’s Annual 
Community Address June 2, 2016.   
 
Over the last year, the hospital set records with over 1.6 million patient visits, more than ever before; 
THP conducted more surgeries (63,233), delivered more babies (8,712) and cared for more patients in 
its Emergency Departments (ED) and Urgent Care Centre (273,613) than any other hospital in Ontario. 
Other achievements include: 

 Received $5 million from the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care to plan for our projected 
need of 955 new beds over the next 20 years.  

 Broke ground on Phase 3 Redevelopment of Credit Valley Hospital.  

 Reduced in-hospital admissions and ED visits for patients with chronic diabetes by 55%. 

 Provided renal patients with more convenient and flexible treatment options. 

 Established a partnership with St. Elizabeth Home Care to support smoother, more coordinated 
transitions from hospital to home for cardiac surgery patients.  

 Launched new Rapid Evaluation and Assessment of Cancer Treatment (REACT) clinic for 
cancer patients to access timely symptom and side effect support without visiting the ED. 

 Raised $32.1 million through donations, more than ever before.  

 Ended the fiscal year on firm financial footing with a balanced budget despite rising demand for 
services.  

 
These successes were not accomplished in the face of substantial hurdles. THP continues to 
experience unprecedented demand for services, caring for more patients than ever before within the 
same resources. Over the next 20 years, no hospital in Ontario will require more services or beds than 
THP, making it more urgent than ever to find innovative solutions, build partnerships and work with 
government partners to address the hospital’s increasing capacity pressures. 
 
“We are putting innovative ideas into action as we strive to transform health care and address our 
community’s needs,” said Michelle DiEmanuele, President and CEO, THP. “We must continue to 
believe in our vision and find the courage to be disciplined and relentless on our journey to create a new 
kind of health care.”  
 
“Trillium Health Partners is a leader of change, and the hospital’s accomplishments over the past fiscal 
year exemplify our commitment to continuous transformation across the health care system,” said 
Edward Sellers, outgoing Chair, THP Board of Directors. “Our community members can take pride in the 
work their hospital – one of the highest performing in Canada – is doing to provide patients with greater 
access to high quality care that will be sustainable for generations to come.”  
 
THP also received tremendous support from the community to support the hospital’s goals through 
more than 47,000 donations and more than 110 fundraising events. 

 

“We’re overjoyed and deeply grateful to our community once again for another outstanding year,” 
said Steve Hoscheit, President and CEO, Trillium Health. “Each year, our community continues to 
raise the bar and exemplifies the true spirit of what giving back is all about. We couldn’t be more 
thankful.” 



 
 

 
 

 
To read the joint Trillium Health Partners and Trillium Health Partners Foundation Annual Community 
Report and view full financial statements, please visit TrilliumHealthPartners.ca or click here. 
 
 
About Trillium Health Partners:  
Trillium Health Partners is one of the largest community-based acute care facilities in Canada. 
Comprised of Credit Valley Hospital, the Mississauga Hospital and the Queensway Health Centre, 
Trillium Health Partners serves the growing and diverse populations of Mississauga, West Toronto and 
surrounding communities. Trillium Health Partners is a teaching hospital affiliated with the University of 
Toronto. Trillium Health Partners is an associate member of the Toronto Academic Health Science 
Network.  
 

About Trillium Health Partners Foundation  

Trillium Health Partners Foundation was formed in July 2013 upon the successful amalgamation of 
Trillium Health Centre Foundation and The Credit Valley Hospital Foundation. Together as one 
foundation, Trillium Health Partners Foundation is dedicated to raising the critical funds needed to 
address the highest priority needs of Trillium Health Partners. 
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For more information:  
Catherine Pringle  
Trillium Health Partners  
(905) 848-7580 ext. 1646  
Catherine.Pringle@trilliumhealthpartners.ca 
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